
The Psychiatry Residency at Henry Ford Allegiance Health is a four-year program accredited by 
the Accreditation Council of Graduate Medical Education and American Osteopathic 
Association. 
 
Henry Ford Allegiance Health is an award-winning 420-bed health system that has been serving 
south central Michigan residents for nearly 100 years. Complementing traditional acute care 
services with mission-based services, we support the care continuum for all members of the 
community. 
 
Our partnership with Henry Ford Health, which began in 2016, creates greater access to state-
of-the-art technologies and enables physicians and other clinicians from both systems to work 
together in developing innovative approaches to patient care. 
 
Through its key role in the Health Improvement Organization, Henry Ford Allegiance Health has 
become a national leader in forming forward-thinking community partnerships to address 
wellness and prevention. 
 
Our Psychiatry Residency Program provides an integrated environment for residents to work 
collaboratively with staff psychiatrists and support staff, gaining a broad range of outpatient 
and hospital experience. 


